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This notice applies only to students who are enrolling [i.e. beginning their course of study] into the BBA programme in 
Academic Year (“AY”) starting August 2024, including Double Degree Programmes. 

21 March 2024 

Dear Students, 

ADVANCED PLACEMENT OF COURSES IN THE BBA PROGRAMME 

I take this opportunity to warmly welcome you to NUS Business School. 

Before the new academic year commences, we would like to inform you that Advanced Placement Credits 
[obtained through the Advanced Placement Test (“APT”)] may be granted to students who are enrolling into 
the BBA programme in AY2024/25. Students who are granted Advanced Placement Credits from APT may 
be able to read fewer courses; hence, graduate earlier than the stipulated candidature. 

Please refer to the following web links for further information: 
a) Advanced Placement Credits Policy, the list of courses (with the respective course outline) available 

for APT, and online application submission are accessible from https://bba.nus.edu.sg/academic-
programmes/course-registration-information/general/

b) The eligibility criteria for taking APT can be viewed from https://bba.nus.edu.sg/wp-
content/uploads/sites/51/2024/03/APTEligibilityCriteria.pdf

Application to sit for APT is optional.  If you wish to apply to sit for APT, you are required to submit an online 
application and upload your transcript/s in a single PDF file.  Please note that the online application portal 
will close by 11.59 pm on 14 June 2024 (Friday).  Late applications will not be accepted after the online 
portal is closed. 

The outcome of your application to sit for APT will be released by 21 June 2024 (Friday) via the email 
address stated in your application form.  It is essential that you state this email address accurately.  You 
are advised to check your inbox, spam, and junk folders promptly so as not to miss the release of your 
application outcome. 

It is important to note that the respective APTs will take place only once between 1 July 2024 (Monday) 
and 4 July 2024 (Thursday) with no extension or make-up test dates available. Students who have sat for 
the APTs will receive their results via their NUS email by 12 July 2024 (Friday). 

Thank you. 

Associate Professor Susan See Tho 
Assistant Dean (Undergraduate Academic) 
Office of Undergraduate Studies 
NUS Business School 
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